
A message from Pastor Keith: 
Happy Monday to you! I trust and hope that everyone is doing well today. I 
hope you got all your taxes done and everyone is getting a big fat refund 
from the IRS. I know, but we can dream ha. It was a true blessing seeing 
those come to the altar yesterday, it reminds me that the Holy Spirit is at 
work and people are responding. A church can grow not just numerically, 
but spiritually as we learn about who God is and what he wants to do in each 
of our lives. That’s what I want for our church. Yes we need to grow 
numerically, but watching you church grow spiritually is a real blessing. God 
is at work and good things are happening. Let’s continue to trust God and 
just watch his mighty hand lead us where he would have us go. Have a great 
week. God Blessings Bro. Keith 
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The Mighty One, God the Lord ,speaks and summons the earth from the 

rising of the son to it’s setting. 

Out of Zion, the perfection of beauty, God shines forth. 

                                                           Psalm 50:1-2   



April 

April 3 Mary Aaron 

April 5 Linda Pritchett 

April 7 Michael Cooper 

April 11 Cindy Hall- Harrison 

April 14 Tammy Statham 

April 21 Alice Smith 

April 26 Carol Camp 

                Bill Hoffman 

April 27 Joe Brady White  

Special Prayer needs 

Vonda Cogburn , Pray for healing                  
Rick Couri 
Donna Barnes 
Carol Camp 
Ted & Allen Daniels 
James Cowell, Grandson of Joyce Woodruff 
Please lift these special needs up in your time 

of prayer! 

 

Monthly Financials 

April,7…………….$10,512.00 

April,14………….$5,155.00 

April,21………….$ 

April,28………….$ 

Designated-$693.77 

Weekly Need-$5,985.28 

Monthly Need-$23,941.12 

*Looking ahead this week* 

  4/15/24  Jail Ministry, 6:30pm. 

  4/16/24  Java & Jesus Men’s coffee 10am 

  4/16/24  Plenty– niners 12:00 noon         

  4/16/24  Pickleball, 8-10pm 

  4/17/24  Regular Wednesday Services 

 

Unable to attend, Mary Coffee 

Ladies Exercise in choir room M-W-F @ 

11am.                                                     

Clothes Closet will be open Wednesday 

from 2-4pm, “and is asking for dona-

tions for men’s clothing”.  

Bro. Carlos is asking for donations to 

help with the FOOD PANTRY, drop them 

off in the red tub in the foyer. 

FBC  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*This weeks welcome team* 
Cleve & Donna Barnes 

Nursery—Kathleen & L. Ramirez 

 


